Domestic Water Shutdown Notice
West Wing, University Hospital

TO:          
All Departments with Space in the West Wing University Hospital 

FROM: 
Robert Lotkowictz
              
Director of Physical Plant Services
SUBJECT:    
Domestic hot and cold water interruption, Thursday April 11, 6-10 PM
DATE:     
April 5, 2019

On Thursday, April 11, 2019 from 6:00 PM to 10:00 PM hours domestic hot and cold water to the West Wing of University Hospital will be interrupted for piping modifications as part of the 7W Pediatric Psychiatry Rehab project. 
No patient rooms are directly impacted by this interruption.  Services that would be impacted are generally not in use after hours, so no direct patient care impacts are anticipated.  The interruption will impact primarily hot and water to sinks in examination and treatment rooms located throughout the west wing.  Water to the dialysis unit will also be impacted.  Staff bathrooms on the west wing fourth and fifth floor will also be impacted and will be tagged out service until the shutdown is complete. The scrub sink in the Heart and Vascular unit’s EP and Cath labs will also be impacted by this shutdown.
All other areas of University Hospital and other campus buildings will not be affected by this repair work.

If you have any questions or require further clarification of this notice, please contact John Ders at 315-243-5974 
